
ROCKING FOR KIDS!

April is National Child Abuse Prevention Month

We invite you to join us for this Rocking for Kids event hosted by Norfolk Advocates for Children 
(NAC). We are collecting painted rocks throughout the month of April to create a Garden of 
Hope at the NAC. 

Participants can register online and schedule a pickup time to receive their rock painting kit. 
Each kit will contain printed information about NAC services, two rocks, paint and paint brushes. 

If you or your organization would like to participate please schedule a time to pick up your kit 
by visiting: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/805044FABAB2AA0FE3-please

We welcome you to share photos of your finished rocks by emailing your photo to:         
nacdirector@norfolkadvocatesforchildren.com. We’ll post your photos to the NAC Facebook 
page to help spread awareness during Child Abuse Prevention Month. Be sure to “LIKE” the 
Norfolk Advocates for Children Facebook page today! 

Thank you for participating in this project and working to prevent 
child abuse in our community and society.

www.norfolkadvocatesforchildren.com

WE NEED PAINTED ROCKS FOR OUR GARDEN OF HOPE!
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